
Subject:	Advance	Notification	Regarding	Privacy	Policy	and	Terms	of	Service	Updates	
		

	
		
		
Dear GDD Stakeholder,	
 	
The ICANN organization will be updating its privacy policies and certain website terms 
of service to provide greater transparency, promote simplification, and align with recent 
changes in privacy laws applicable to the ICANN organization.    	
 	
As Sections 5.3 and 6.1 of the Naming Services portal Terms of Use reference ICANN 
organization’s Privacy Policy and the New gTLD Personal Data Privacy Statement, we 
are notifying you that these privacy policies will be revised per the above referenced 
update. A redline of changes to these policies will be available next week on 
https://www.icann.org/privacy once these policies have been updated.	
 	
Should you have any questions, please email globalsupport@icann.org or contact your 
engagement manager.	
 	
Kind regards,	
 	
Jennifer Gore                                                                	
Director, Registrar Services and Engagement              	
ICANN                                                                                                             	
		
Russ Weinstein	
Director, Registry Services and Engagement	
ICANN  


